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Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices

High Street

Epping

Essex

CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Pr. v t ald Golf Clu rth Weald

' would like to confirm my support for the plans for a new development on the
land at North Weald Golf Course.

The proposals for 700 or more new homes of which 40% are affordable is a
positive addition to this area.

The fact that some of the land is going to be turned into a new sports hub is a
huge upside to the area and should not be overlooked because a gesture of this
size and magnitude is rarely seen with planning applications.

Overall I see many benefits and trust that the strength of public opinion is fully
considered.

Yours truly,




